@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

March 6, 2025

Art Etter

Bowie Resources, LLC
P.O. Box 1488

Paonia, CO 81428

Re: Bowie No. 1 Mine, Permit C-1981-038,
Initial Review of 2024 Annual Reclamation Report (ARR)

Dear Mr. Etter:

The Division received the 2024 ARR for the Bowie No. 1 Mine on January 22, 2025. The Division
reviewed this ARR in the context of Rule 2.04.13 (Regulations of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation
Board for Coal Mining). An initial request is that you submit a map or maps that clearly illustrates all of
the areas listed within the ARR table in your report. This table includes acreage values for disturbance,
reclamation (backfilled and graded, topsoiled, and seeded), long-term facilities, and bond releases. This
could be one map (as in the Bowie No. 2 ARR) or multiple maps.

The Division requests that this map (or maps) be submitted within 40 days of this letter (April 15, 2025).
After this submittal, the Division can perform a more detailed review of this ARR. If you have questions,
do not hesitate to contact me at 720.601.2276 or rob.zuber@state.co.us.

Thank you,
ot D —~f

Robert D. Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

Copy via email: Ryan Wilson, Wolverine Fuels; Tamme Bishop, Consulting Engineer
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